
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Emailed Notice to SBE  9/12/2024 

PUBLIC TEST 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the public test of the 

Unisyn Voting System to be used in Douglas County for 

the November 5, 2024, General Election, will be held in 

the office of the County Clerk, second floor, Room 203, 

401 S. Center Street, Tuscola, Illinois, on Wednesday, 

October 30, 2024, at 9 AM.   

This test shall be open to the public. 


